July 3, 2020
Dear Elementary and Adolescent Parents,
Thank you for taking the time to review our safety protocols and completing the survey regarding our return to campus for the 2020-21 school year. 
 
Q: “After reviewing the protocols for the start of the school year, do you anticipate your child returning to the campus in August?” 
A: 58% - Yes, 38% - Unsure, 8% - No
The administration and classroom guides met to review the 149 responses we received. All of your comments and concerns were read and we appreciate your thoughtfulness in your feedback. We have taken your responses into consideration as we plan for the upcoming year, always keeping the best interests of our students and staff in mind.
Keystone Elementary and Adolescent students will begin the 2020-21 school year online August 3rd. Keeping the original start date will allow us to begin our important work of community building.  On August 17th, when we reopen the campus for Elementary and Adolescent students, Keystone will offer an online learning option meeting State standards. We have approval to provide this option from the AZ Department of Education and AZ State Board for Charter Schools. 
We appreciate your patience and understanding as we move forward as a community. With grace and compassion, we will remain strong in our mission to provide the very best for our children and school family.
Sincerely,
Laura Hertzler                                   Stefan Linder
Head of School                                 Associate Head of School
 
 
 
 


